
Dear Sis. Clara Faey Watts, 

I would like to express my sincere and heartfelt condolences to you, and to your family 
on behalf of myself and the World Missions Commission (WMC) of Pentecostal World 
Fellowship on the passing of Dr. James Leggett, the former chairman of Pentecostal 
World Fellowship. 


WMC commission was established in the time of his leadership. Dr. James Leggett 
offered me his full support, and wonderful encouragement as the first chairman. I 
appreciated highly his leadership. He left a great model as a wise and admirable leader. 
The example he left, in serving the Lord as an outstanding leader, will surely impact still 
many in the future. We were blessed in my home country, Finland, by his visit some 
years ago.         


May the Lord’s grace together with comfort of the Holy Spirit embrace you during this 
time of sorrow!   However, the day of the resurrection gives us great hope at the time of 
loss.


Dr. Arto Hämäläinen 
Chairman of WMC/PWF 

Sis. Clara Faye Watts 
Falcon, North Carolina 
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